
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – September 2019

Hi BDTHC members,

Well its fall! Cooler temps and better 
detecting weather.  So get out there and 
make some good finds then bring them in 
for finds of the month.  

We met on Sept. 9,2019 and discussed the 
August hunt in depth.  Again this was a 
very successful event for our club.  We 
will be staying with the two day event 

for next years open Hunt.  This will be held on August 8th & 
9th, 2020.  

We would like to go with a different food vender as the Fire 
Company had trouble staffing the kitchen for our event.  

We could have an even better open hunt if we had more help under 
the pavilion.  

We are working on the Hunt Flyer and hope to have completed by 
the December meeting for dispersion to the public and placed in 
Mags. and other social media.

Dues are due for 2020 and payable at the club meetings or sent 
to our P.O. box.

The Fall club members only picnic and hunt will be held on 
October 27, 2019.   If you wish to hunt in the hunt it would be 
$50.00.  And don't forget to bring a covered dish to share.  The 
club supplies the burgers and hot dogs.

Finds of the month for August:

Coin:  Mike Mazur

Misc.: Mike Pisciota

"The Penn Pointer"



Finds of the month for Sept.:

Jewelry:  Mike Mazur

Next meeting will be on October 14, 2019 at our usual meeting 
place at 6:30 pm in the basement.  I hope to see everyone there.

That is all for now.

Happy Detecting,
  
BDTHC President 
By Derr


